
Comments from Richmond upon Thames Council in relation to Housing Standards 

 

The Council strongly supports the Alterations regarding access, and space,  energy 
and carbon dioxide emissions as well as water efficiency.  The Council intends to take the 
same approach to implementation as set out in the Housing Standards Alterations 


